
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
For Immediate Release – April 28, 2021 
 

 

Smith Drive Road Closure  
Planned on Thursday, April 29, 2021 

 
Media Contacts: 
Randy Osterman, City Manager – 843-665-3113 or rosterman@cityofflorence.com  
Michael Hemingway, Utilities Director – 843-665-3236 or mhemingway@cityoffflorence.com 
 
 

FLORENCE, SC –   The City of Florence Utilities Department will close Smith Drive at 
Abbington Hall Drive to through traffic on Thursday, April 29, 2021, from 8:30 a.m. until 5 
p.m. The scheduled closure is to allow City Utility crews necessary access to complete the 
installation of a water tap to service the City’s new fire station located on Smith Drive. Access 
for local property owners and residents will be maintained at all times entering and exiting the 
neighborhood along South Botany Drive to West Palmetto Street. 
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